

St Anne's Catholic Primary School

Aughton Street Ormskirk L39 3LQ

tel.: 01695 574697

email: office@st-annesrc.lancs.sch.uk twitter: @stannesormskirk

www.st-annesrc.lancs.sch.uk

Tuesday 16th January

Dear parents and grandparents,

I would like to share with the whole school family the exceptional behaviour all children demonstrated at school today. All children arrived at school safely and thoroughly enjoyed the opportunity to play in the snow during the morning lessons with their teachers.

The decision was taken to keep all children inside at dinnertime to ensure everyone remained warm.

Many thanks to our caretaker Mr Donnelly who cleared all paths and gritted the main walkways into school this morning.

The temperatures may well be below freezing at night and in the early mornings for the next few days. School will always remain open unless there is heavy snowfall, resulting in travel being unsafe for staff and families.

Mr Donnelly will grit the main paths again to provide a safe walking route. Please be extra careful on the pavements as these areas are often left untreated.

Best wishes,

Mr P Bates Headteacher

Headteacher: Mr P. Bates

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs G. Cleary





